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I feel that measure 114 is blatantly unconstitutional and a clear violation of our 2nd 

amendment. As well as being a gateway for even harsher gun control laws. Instead 

of making it harder for honest hard working Americans to get a fire arm there should 

be more education onf fire arms and fire arm safety  


